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Havana, December 24 (RHC)-- The Bolivarian Alliance for the Peoples of Our America-People's Trade
Treaty (ALBA-TCP) sent a message of love, union and peace to the peoples and governments of Latin
America and the Caribbean, and the rest of the world.

In a message published on its Twitter account, the Executive Secretariat of that mechanism reaffirmed its
commitment to continue accompanying them in the construction of a region where fraternity, solidarity and
cooperation reign.

The Alliance wished a Happy New Year 2023 to the countries that make up the bloc: Cuba, Venezuela,
Bolivia, Nicaragua, Antigua and Barbuda, Dominica, Grenada, St. Kitts and Nevis, St. Vincent and the
Grenadines, and St. Lucia.



ALBA-TCP aims to unite the capacities and strengths of its member nations to bring about structural
transformations in the system of relations based on solidarity, justice and cooperation.

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/308779-alba-tcp-sends-message-of-love-union-
and-peace-for-the-new-year
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